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To:  Dustin Anderson – Town Manager 
 
From:  Stephen Gunty – Director of Public Works 
 
Meeting: June 5, 2023 
 
Re: Purchase New 2023 Chevrolet 2500 for Street Division  

 
Background 

Munster Public Works needs to purchase one new 2023 Chevrolet 2500 truck 4 x 4 crew cab to replace an 

existing 2016 Chevrolet 2500 Truck (Unit#315 in the Street Division fleet) which is scheduled for 

replacement in 2023 in line with the Street Division 5-Year Capital Improvement Plan.  

 

Since 2021 only limited & short duration windows of opportunity to order new trucks have been provided 

by truck manufacturers. Garber Chevy will have a truck in stock in a few days and is the lowest vendor 

whereas Bosak needs to order the truck.  The body accessories include snowplow, running boards, cap and 

slide-out.  Fire Department lighting which will be reused from the existing trade vehicle. 

 

Methodology  

Garber Chevy, Highland    
 Chassis:  Chevy 2500 4x4 Crew Cab    $54,000.00 
 Body: W.A. Jones      $19,578.00   
  Minus Trade in Unit #315    ($22,000.00)       

Total        $51,578.00 
 

Bosak Chevy, Burns Harbor 
Chassis:  Chevy 2500 4x4 Crew Cab    $54,837.35 
Body: W.A. Jones      $19,578.00 
Minus Trade in Unit #315                 ($22,000.00) 
Total        $52,415.35 
 

Phillips Chevy - Pricing not available 
  
Other:  Monroe cannot supply cap.  Lindco priced its snowplow, running boards, cap and slide-out lower 
at $18,692 but due to possible price increase, vendor W.A. Jones was selected at $19,578.00 firm price. 
 
Budget Note:  Funding is from 2022 G.O. Bond 4413-9152122-64440.  

 
Recommendation:  By motion and voice vote, approve (1) 2023 Chevy 2500 Truck 4 x 4 crew cab 

purchase for a net price after trade-in of $51,578.00 from Garber Chevy to replace Unit #315. 

 


